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● If you are in need of your child’s 
password information to login from home 
you can email me at 
clemente.christie@cusd80.com

● Kindergarten & 1st graders are 
continuing to work on their mouse skills 
with the select, click and drag, and 
double-click functions

● 2nd and 3rd grade are learning about 
toolbar functions and menu icons

● 4th through 6th grade are working on 
digital citizenship, digital footprint, and 
online safety

● Are you ready for some Football?!  This 
month we have been gearing up for the 
season by practicing running, throwing, 
catching and dodging skills while 
participating in a variety of Football 
Activities. 

● Hopefully cooler weather is on the way 
so we can start going outside for class.   
Please remember to wear your sneakers 
and bring a water bottle on PE days. 

● Running Club will be starting after Fall 
Break.  We will share more information 
once dates are set.  

● kay.robert@cusd80.com 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

TECHNOLOGY 
LIBRARY

● Friday, September 30 we are hosting a Root 
Beer Float party for 2nd-6th graders who met 
their Accelerated Reader reading goals this 
quarter!

● Save the dates: BOOK FAIR will be here 
October 24-October 28

● Pumpkin Carving newsletter attached
● This month we learned about biographies and 

graphic novels genres in library. 
● Remember to keep library books in your 

child’s backpack so they are never overdue!

● heitic.kelly@cusd80.com 

MUSIC 
We have been having a JAMMIN good 
time in music class!

UPCOMING EVENTS

● September 14 Frida Fest Art Walk 
● September 30- Dot Day *wear dots*
● September 30th-AR Root Beer Float 

Party in Library 
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